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lst August, 16

Viss H, Lenihan,
247 Wellington Street,
P empistiihy,

Dear Nadam,

I have the honbur to acknowledge receipt of your letter
of July 30th cencerning specimens of native wool work from
Dorre Island, - I may say that the specimens were forwarded
to me by fhe Beon Warche on Saturday last and, by direction of
the Trustees,I desire to thank you for the gift, and also
for the information contained in &our letter.

1 am,

Yours very truly,
S

GENERAL SECRETARY.
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